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SCAN ME!

Please Join Us!

Thursday, September 4, 2025 
4:00-6:00 p.m.

Elmwood Fire Hall 
601 North 4th Street  
Elmwood, NE 68349

PUBLIC INFORMATION
OPEN HOUSE MEETING
STP-HSIP-1-7(110) US-34 - Murdock; C.N. 13469 

The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT)
will hold a public information open house meeting
regarding proposed improvements along Nebraska
Highway 1 (N-1) and Nebraska Spur 13C (S-13C) in
Cass County. The proposed improvements consist of 

milling, resurfacing, and widening N-1 
and S-13C, upgrading lighting at the 
junction of N-1 and U.S. Highway 34 
(US-34), culvert work, replacing 
guardrail, and bridge work. Facilities 
within Elmwood would also be 
improved. Detours are anticipated.

Please join us to learn more about the 
proposed improvements, speak one-on-
one with project personnel, and share 
your thoughts.

There will not be a formal presentation –
attendees may come and go at their 
convenience. 

NDOT will make every reasonable accommodation to provide 
an accessible meeting facility for all persons. Appropriate 
provisions for the hearing and visually challenged or persons 
with Limited English Proficiency (LEP) will be made if NDOT is 
notified by August 28, 2025.

The public is encouraged to 
attend and provide 
feedback. Comments will be 
collected through 
September 19, 2025, and 
can be submitted on the 
project website or to:

Sarah Fisher
NDOT Public Involvement 
sarah.fisher@nebraska.gov 
402.479.3832

For more information contact:

Brandon Varilek
NDOT District 1 Engineer 
brandon.varilek@nebraska.gov 
402.471.0850

mailto:kevin.krolikowski@nebraska.gov


US-34 - Murdock Project
c/o Sarah Fisher
P.O. Box 94759
Lincoln, NE 68509-4759

You’re Invited to a Public
Information Open House Meeting!

Date:  Thursday, September 4, 2025

Time:  4:00-6:00 p.m.

Location: Elmwood Fire Hall
601 North 4th Street 
Elmwood, NE 68349




